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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #22-0071  
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: February 1, 2022 
 
TITLE: Broward County Transportation Surtax Update - (Commission Districts 

1, 2, 3 and 4) 
 

 
In November 2018, Broward County electors approved a one-percent discretionary sales 
surtax, beginning January 1, 2019, for 30-years to increase mobility and address 
transportation challenges in Broward County. Each year, Broward County municipalities 
may submit funding applications for Municipal Capital Transportation and Mobility 
Projects.  The Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is responsible for the 
application review and ranking process and Broward County determines eligibility, 
funding, and approval (or denial) of funding the projects.  
 
The MPO staff will be providing an update on the Broward County Transportation Surtax 
program, specifically the 2022 Municipal Capital Project application process. 
 

 
Prepared by:  Ben Rogers, Director and Transportation and Mobility  
  
Department Director:   Ben Rogers, Transportation and Mobility  


